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Atrium Health, the largest healthcare provider in the Carolinas, has created an initiative called
“Make Noise to Make a Difference” to support all of the healthcare providers battling COVID-19.
Today at 7 p.m. EST, we are asking those who are willing to join our firm to step outside
anywhere in the greater Charlotte metro area and make some noise in support of our
healthcare heroes. You can share photos and videos on social media with the hashtags
#ThanksHealthHeroes and #AtriumHealthProud. For more information, the event flyer can be
found here.
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